Memorandum

To: Mike Geisel, City Administrator
From: Tom McCarthy
Director of Parks, Recreation and Arts
Date: 5/16/19
Re: Creative Arts Alliance Art Sculpture
Placement

After the approval of the Parks, Recreation and Arts Committee of Council for
the location of the installation of Dashes at Park Circle Drive, I reached out to
Sachs Properties. Sachs has declined our request to put the art sculpture in
the roundabout at Park Circle Drive. I went back to the Parks, Recreation and
Arts Advisory Committee and the committee came back with the
recommendation to put Dashes at City Hall on the main concourse, on the
southern concrete pad that is currently covered with a small planting bed.

I would like to request that this information be forwarded to the Parks,
Recreation and Arts Committee of Council for their review and
recommendation at the meeting on June 3. If they approve this location, I
would like to then place it on the council agenda for June 17, 2019.

We would look at an installation date sometime in the end of June if we get
the approvals from the Committee and full Council.

I have also included a picture of Dashes, that has been delivered to the Parks
yard, and a locator map of the installation site at City Hall.
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